
 

 

Infrastructure - Highways 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich 

NR1 2DH 

 NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay number: 18001 0344 800 8020 

       
      
      
      

Your Ref:   My Ref: HD/PMB916/240719 

Date: 19/07/2024 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

 Email: james.hutcheson@norfolk.gov.uk 
Dear Mrs Melanie Hilton  
 

Scheme Title: A1101 Wash Road, Welney – Carriageway Resurfacing. 
Type of Work: Highway Maintenance, Resurfacing. 
 
I am writing to advise you that essential resurfacing works necessary on the A1101 Wash 
Road, Welney are programmed from 19th August 2024 and will take up to 2 weeks to 
complete.  
 
The resurfacing work aims to reduce future maintenance and ensure a smoother running 
surface. 
 
Due to the nature of resurfacing work, the A1101 Wash Road is to be closed for the 
duration. A diversion route will be in place to direct traffic safety around the works. This is 
shown on the enclosed plan reference PMB916-HD2-100-001. 
 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout, however, there may be some delays 
during the daytime when works are taking place. We will do everything that we can to keep 
disruption to a minimum.  
 
The work will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s Community and Environmental 
Services Department and their contractors. The County Council would like to thank people 
for their patience while this essential resurfacing is completed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
James Hutcheson 
 
 
Encl (PMB916-HD2-100-001 Diversion Route Plan) 
 
 
 

 

    
 



 
 
 
 
 

    
 


